From: Tim Earl (GBH) [mailto:tearl@gbhint.com] 
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 2:50 PM
To: Madani, Mo
Subject: RE: TACs Actions on the Review of the 2021 Changes to the International Codes
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Mo,

I request the following be removed from the consent agenda for individual consideration:

Mod # 9383 (G48-18) – This is a very good rewrite of the outdated section on Special Amusement Buildings which makes it much easier to read and enforce.  It also brings in escape rooms or puzzle rooms which create unique egress challenges and are otherwise not addressed by the code.  This change received broad support from code officials across the nation and it would be a disservice to Florida residents and visitors to exclude it.

Thanks.

Regards,

Tim Earl
Director of Fire Test Engineering
GBH International
415-250-1500
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